
	
  

Sport Premium Grant expenditure:  
Report to parents:  Academic Year 2014/15 
Overview of the school 

Number of pupils and sports grant (SPG) received 

Total number of pupils on roll from Year 1 to Year 6 (2014/15 and 
2015/16) 

202 and 238 

Base Allocation £8000 pa 

Amount of PSSF received per pupil £5 

Total amount of PSSF received 
13/14 actual £5438 (Sept13-Mar14 allocation) plus 
14/15 estimated £9013 (Apr14-Aug15 : 5/12ths) 

£5,438 Sep 13 – Mar 14 
£3,798 Apr 14 – Aug 15 
 

 

Nature of support Academic Year 2014/15 

Broad and balanced PE curriculum, enhanced by two members of Evolve over three days per week, 
providing professional development opportunities for staff observing lessons and working alongside 
Evolve staff. 

After school clubs have been as follows: Netball, Football, Cheerleading, Multi-Skills, Street Dance. 
Tag Rugby and Dodge Ball.	
  

The school has taken part in The Birmingham Catholic Primary Schools Sports Competitions: 
Athletics, Swimming, 7 a-side football and Cross Country. Year 6 also completed the Race For Life in 
aid of Cancer Research.  

St Wilfrid’s has joined the ASA Swimming Charter with the aim to exceed the national curriculum 
standards set by the DfE.   

All children at St.Wilfrid’s participated in the school’s Sports Day held in July 2015. 

 

 

  



Curriculum focus of SPG spending 2014/15 

We have spent the money as below: 
1. Employed ‘Evolve’ to provide two sports mentors to work three days a week in our school. They 

provide support to class teachers in PE lessons and after school provision. 
2. Step 8 Street Dance After School Club.  
3. Cheerleading  After School Club. 
4. After school clubs offering a variety of sports these being available on a term by term basis 

for children from Year 1 up to and including Year 6. (Evolve and School staff) 
5. A staff meeting with a focus on ‘Gymnastic Skills’ was facilitated by ‘Evolve’.  
 

 

Measuring the impact of SPG spending 

All clubs have been open for 20 children at a time and all places have been taken up with waiting 
list in some of the clubs. 

Children’s quotes: 

‘I really enjoyed multi-skills… it was fun’ 

‘I like playing with my friends and learning new things.’ 

‘I’m better at football and I’m not out of breath.’ 

Once again in the Swimming Gala we took a team of girls, all of who competed very well against 24 
other schools.  The girls were all pleased to have competed and they represented the school well. 
(June 2015) 

A team of 24 children represented the school in the Athletics Meeting at Alexander Stadium in June 
2015. The team were very successful and won the Catholic Schools trophy for Small Schools. This 
was a great achievement and came about because of high quality performance from all the team. 

All children from Year 1 up to Year 6 were able to have swimming lessons for half a term showing our 
commitment to enabling children to swim before leaving St.Wilfrid’s. 

Purchase of Playground equipment for lunchtimes has given a greater variety of play opportunities 
and children are more active during the break time. 

 

 

 


